
From: Blevins, Bradley
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley
Subject: PLU Big Sinks 2-24-30 St 1H (BS006H) 2RP-3625
Date: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 10:17:38 AM

Mike/ Heather
 

As discussed in our meeting April 29th 2016 BOPCO has conducted a surface scrape of the release
 area throughout SP1-SP2.  With the chloride concentrations noted at SP2 we plan to excavate 3 feet
 of soil from this area and backfill with clean material. No further action is needed at SP1 due to the
 initial scrape that was conducted.  Once the field work is completed a final C-141 will be submitted
 along with the closure report.
 
Brad Blevins
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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